
DOCKETED

Docket Number: 15-AFC-01

Project Title: Puente Power Project

TN #: 217904

Document Title: Christopher Lish Comments Reject the Puente Power Project

Description: N/A

Filer: System

Organization: Christopher Lish

Submitter Role: Public

Submission Date: 6/7/2017 11:37:06 AM

Docketed Date: 6/7/2017

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/593355ac-25d0-40bf-af38-e6fda486be6f


Comment Received From: Christopher Lish
Submitted On: 6/7/2017
Docket Number: 15-AFC-01

Reject the Puente Power Project

Dear Commissioners of the California Energy Commission, 

I am writing to urge you to reject the Puente Power Project. 

This project would be damaging to California communities. The city of Oxnard already has some of the highest 
asthma rates in the state. We should be working to clean the air, not endanger California communities with more 
pollution. 

Additionally, this project is uneconomical and unnecessary. Puente would cost more than twice as much as it would 
cost to meet the same electricity needs with renewables. Clean energy solutions can create more good, local jobs in 
the Oxnard area â€“ for a fraction of the cost. 

This is a project whose time has passed. Now more than ever, Californiaâ€™s leadership is essential to lead our 

nation toward a clean energy economy â€“ we aren't going to get there by building uneconomical projects that lock 
in more pollution and dependence on fossil fuels. 

I urge you to reject the Puente Power Project. 

Thank you for your consideration of my comments. Please do NOT add my name to your mailing list. I will learn 
about future developments on this issue from other sources. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher Lish 
San Rafael, CA
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